
 

CITY OF JACKSON 
 

MAYOR & BOARD OF ALDERMEN STUDY SESSION  

Monday, January 03, 2022 at 6:30 PM  

Board Chambers, City Hall, 101 Court St.  

AGENDA  

DISCUSSION ITEMS 

1. Bid tabulation for the Hubble Ford Low Water Crossing Replacement Project - Smith & Co. 
Engineers 

2. Discussion of a site for the Ridge Road Water Tower 

3. Update on the Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Permit 

4. Update and ballot schedule for the Wastewater System Facility Plan Implementation Project 

5. Previously tabled items 

6. Additional items (unspecified) 

Posted on 12/30/21 at 04:00 PM. 
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  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM                      
 

City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 
 

101 Court Street ● Jackson, Missouri  63755 ● Phone: (573) 243-3568 ● Fax: (573) 243-4588 ● city@jacksonmo.org ● 

www.jacksonmo.org 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Alderman 

 

CC:  Jim Roach, City Administrator 

 

FROM: Kent Peetz, Director of Public Works 

 

DATE:  December 29, 2021 

 

RE: Hubble Ford Bridge Replacement Project Bid Tabulation 

 

 

Attached you will find the Bid Tabulation sheet from Smith and Company for the Hubble 

Ford Bridge Replacement Project.  Putz Construction of Millersville was the low bidder at 

$549,538.50.  The second low bid was from Keith Simpson Contracting of Benton 

Missouri at $588.043.00.  The difference between the two lowest bids was $38,504.50. 

The Engineer’s Estimate for the project was $559,150.00. 

As of the writing of this memo, Smith and Company is still gathering information from 

references and past projects as submitted by Putz Construction.  With the holidays and 

vacations it has been very difficult for Smith and Company to reach many of the 

references given by the contractor.  They will continue to pursue the needed information 

and will have a report for the Board of Aldermen at the January 3rd meeting. 
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  PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM     

City of Jackson 

 101 Court Street ● Jackson, Missouri  63755 ● Phone: (573) 243-3568 ● Fax: (573) 243-4588 ● city@jacksonmo.org ● 

TO: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

CC: Jim Roach, City Administrator 

FROM: Anna Bergmark, City Engineer 

DATE:  December 22, 2021 

RE: Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) Update 

On October 7, 2021, Missouri Department of Natural Resources (MDNR) issued the 
City of Jackson’s MS4 a new Missouri State Operating Permit: MOR04C013.  I will be 
presenting a brief explanation of the purpose of this permit, the changes it brings and the 
initial steps the city will need to take to be in compliance with the new permit.    
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